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Thank you card making at The Old Downs Residential Care Home

On Thursday 6 July our residents at The Old Downs Residential Care Home made thank you cards for the children of Hartley

Primary School, following their recent visit to our Home.

Our ladies and gents thoroughly enjoyed the youngsters' visit and loved making the cards to show their appreciation.

We hope to see them again soon.
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